
December 2, 2019

Chairperson Lee
Committee Members
Water &Infrastructure Committee
Maui County Council
200 S. High Street
Maui, Hawaii

RE: Community Facilities Districts.

Aloha Council Members:

My name is Lynne Woods and I testify before you as a property owner on a street in a
neighborhood that would be a perfect project to work through the many requirements of developing

aCFD.

Late in 2018 I met with our area Council Member Yuki Lei Sugimura to discuss our street issues

and she recommended we study the CFD model used in other states as she had schduled the topic

on her following Committee Meeting. After our working group studied other CFD’s we decided that

this program could be the answer to our problem so I offered testimony at that meeting in support

implimenting CFD’s in Maui County.

Up to this point we have sent a formal request to Council Member Sugimura to introduce our

neighborhood as a potential CFD and are hopeful to receive the support and guidance of this body

as well as the involved Departments.

We attended your Committee’s previous meeting which offered us the opportunity to hear the

presentation on CFD’s as well as the conversation regarding the large Waikapu Country Town

Project and we are looking forward to hearing todays discussions.

Thank you for your support of CFD’s and we look forward to working with this Committee

using this remarkable tool to improve some of Maui’s infrastructure.

tours truly,

izj
Lynne Woods
808-276-0107
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